From: Alison Haig-Davies IS

Sent: 25 November 2023 21:09
To: Daren Zuk
Subject: Primrose Hill Gates

I live on King Henrys Road near to the Elsworthy entrance to the park.

| am strongly supportive of the gates on Primrose Hill, they have made a poiitive difference on the busy evenings.
The number of drug dealers congregated around St Marys church reduces when there is less late night traffic, and
the general level of disruption reduces.

| recognise the value of the hill for every part of our community but the reasonable needs of local residents must be
given a priority - to keep us safe, and to allow us not to suffer from anti social behaviour. The impact on those living
round prince regents road is particularly intolerable.

Londoners seeking peace at night can continue to use parliament hill, primes on mon-thursday, and early mornings!
Alison



